Hampson Opticians


December 2015
Dear Friend
We are so very sorry to spring our news on you unannounced and to have missed the opportunity of telling you personally about the changes that have now occurred at Hampson Opticians.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Roy has a heart condition and the time has now come to replace his aortic valve. This is scheduled over the New Year period, which would leave Lynne to run the practice single handed for six to eight weeks, we decided was not an option. 
So we asked around to see if we could find a person to take over the practice retaining as many essential elements as possible, principally the highest service ethic combined with ophthalmic skills and professional ability.
Mark Underwood has worked with his father Michael and mother Susan, at Leightons Opticians in Chandlers Ford. They have made many friends there over the years and proved themselves to be the very pinnacle of friendly practice efficiency and ophthalmic dispensing. We are so pleased Mark has now purchased Hampson Opticians Ltd and Contact Lenses Direct Ltd.
Mani will continue uninterrupted offering the same excellent sight testing service and will now also fit the contact lenses. Existing spectacle guarantees will, of course, be honoured. The appointment recall system and contact lens standing orders will continue without interruption.
We hope you will continue to support Hampson Opticians through this next phase of its development, we are certain you will find the same great service and high quality of care. 
We will both be retired at the end of 2015. Thank you for all your support and treasured friendship over the years.
With personal best wishes


Roy and Lynne Hampson  
